
 

Open Door Policy 
 

At Sherwood Green our aim is to maintain a close relationship with all parents/carers and 

other agencies and operate an open door policy. An open door policy means that parents 

and carers are welcome in the nursery at any time.  

 

At Sherwood Green we respect the role of the parents/carers as the child’s first educators 

and we actively encourage their involvement in the daily life of the nursery.  

 

If you have any concerns please feel free to speak to a member of the management team at 

any time. We rely on honest feedback from those accessing our service so that we can 

continue to improve on our high standards. 
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